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learning about Jesus' Birth, .
and how much Jesus cares <wfl | February 22nd 4-7 PM

about us and loves us ] R¥ . Jesus' Resurrection Party
K-5th: April 12th 4-7 PM
In the K-5th class, we are learning
about the books of the Bible. Each
week, we will discuss a group of
the books and what they are about.

Tell me the
books of the

Bible from the
Old Testament
in order and get
a large prize of
your choicel

and helpers for all age groups. If you i 28
are willing and interested, please contact
me through phone (937-738-8566) or email b
shay@marysvillechristian.com). Thank you to all who
have helped in the past! I couldn't do it without you!




